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Building a Better World

A

for All of Us®

June 29, 2023 RE: Johnson Park Lift Station Improvements,
Project No. C-23
Racine, WI

SEH No. RAWWU 161939 14.00

Nate Tillis, Director

Racine Wastewater Utility
800 Center Street, Room 227
Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mr. Tillis:

On Thursday, June 29, 2023, lump sum bids were received for the Johnson Park Lift Station
Improvements, Project No. C-23 project. The attached Tabulation of Bids shows the lump sum bids

received from all bids submitted.

Two bids were received for the project. The bids ranged from $257,600.00 to $318,000.00. The low bid
was submitted by August Winter & Sons, Inc., Appleton, WI. Based on our experience and review, it is our
opinion that August Winter & Sons, Inc. has the required equipment and expertise to perform the work as
outlined in the contract specifications. We, therefore, recommend award of the project in the low bid

amount of $257,600.00.

SEH retains electronic copies of bids and bonds of all bidders. The bid and bond of the low bidder will be
incorporated into the contract documents after all applicable documentation has been signed by the
Contractor and Client and provided to SEH.

We hope this analysis of the bids is adequate for your needs. If you have any questions regarding this
information, please contact me.

Sincerely,

//@‘%M‘—"

Al Bush, PE
Project Manager
(Lic. AR,CA,FL.NM,ND,OH,OK,PA,SD, TX, W)
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